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Future Programs (not in date order – see calendar) 

Friday, Sept 1, 2023 (time TBD) 
Holsclaw Hall, University of Arizona 

YOU’RE INVITED! 
To the Southern Arizona Chapter, AGO’s 
 

Annual meeting of the chapter 
Sunday, May 28, 2023, 4:00 p.m. ‘til …. 

At the beautiful club house at Colonia Verde 
2700 N. Camino Valle Verde,  

off Sabino Canyon Road, north of Tanque Verde   

 

Don’t miss this event! 

See last 2 pages for details. 

***                     *** 
Come Celebrate!  

All the Bells and Whistles 
Sunday, May 21 @ 3:00 PM 

 

Christ Church Ringers, The 
Chancel Choir, Organ, Piano, other 

solos, and more! 
 

Benefitting Christ Church Food Bank:  
Please bring a non-perishable food item, Food 

Bank donations accepted. 
 

Christ Church United Methodist, 655 N. Craycroft Rd 

Tucson, 85711, 520.327.1116 

Don’t miss this event!        
(I saw it last year, it was incredible!) 



 



 

I am a long-time lover of the music of John 

Williams. He is now 91 years old/young. 

Recently I read a quote attributed to him: 

“You can’t retire from music. It’s my life. A day 

without music is a mistake.” 

There is an old joke that goes: “Old musicians 

don’t die. They just go from bar to bar”. I doubt 

many of us older musicians go from bar to bar in 

the outside world, but I bet we do plenty of that 

in our musical worlds.  

We were so fortunate to learn from Dr. Stephen 

Keyl’s recent study tour in France. On April 15 at 

St. Alban’s Episcopal Church, he discussed and 

presented the genres of early French organ 

music, and the sounds associated them, along 

with photos and other materials. Thank you, 

Steve, for taking that study trip and for sharing 

your experiences with us. Hospitality chair Dee 

Schultz served French delights after the 

presentation! 

On April 30 Drs. Jeffrey Campbell and Steve 

Keyl shared the bench of the Fritts organ at St. 

Alban’s Episcopal Church to perform works by 

Buxtehude and Bach, the perfect instrument for 

the music of those composers. St. Philip’s 

soprano Abby Alexander sang some of the 

chorale verses on the chorale-based works.  

There is no shortage of stellar performers and 

wonderful organs in Tucson. We are so 

fortunate, and there is no reason not to keep 

listening and learning and growing and 

appreciating.  

I hope you will come to the annual meeting and 

shared meal on May 28, and put on your 

calendars the two exciting In from the Heat 

summer concerts scheduled at Catalina United 

Methodist Church. 

“A day without music is a mistake.” Our lives 

would be so much less without music in one of 

its many styles, wouldn’t it? 

 



 



 

Steve Keyl gave a fantastic and engaging 
presentation featuring this stunning organ built in 
the middle of the 18th century by the Benedictine 
monk, Dom Dedos, master organ builder and author 
of the famous treatise published in 1766: “The Art of 
Organ Builder.” Thank you for your hard work! 



 



  

A wonderful time was had by all who stayed for the French Organ Music Connection part of Dr. Stephen 
Keyl’s presentation on French organ designs, and Dee Schultz’s French Delights (different from Turkish 
Delights). If you missed this, you didn’t get into this picture and become famous, or have as much fun as we 
had. You should have seen the size of those ancient pipe organ build-plan books that Dr. Keyl brought! 

Photo: Mark Stockwell 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 

 



 

 


